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CDR – Tucker Koon – 2nd Grade
Tucker exemplifies our PAWS expectations daily. He is prepared with a positive attitude each morning and keeps it throughout the day. Tucker works hard and tries his best in school. He is always respectful to staff and other students. Tucker is always willing to help others. He is a great example to the other 2nd grade students.

LES – Penny Proffitt – 2nd Grade
Penny is someone who always does what is expected of her. She is a great role model and gives her best effort in everything she does. She treats her teachers and her classmates with respect and is always willing to help. Her writing and handwriting are exceptional. She is an enthusiastic reader and always shows her work when completing math assignments. Penny demonstrates Leopard Expectations every day!

PLE – Addison Stamper – 3rd Grade
We are so thankful to have Addison as a Panther. She comes into school every day with the biggest smile on her face. Her bright and caring attitude continues all through the day when she is doing her work and helping out her fellow classmates. Her future is bright too! She is excellent in all of her classes and works hard each and every day and minute to make sure that she has done what is asked of her.

GMS – Kasie Daugherty - 
Kasie has a consistently positive attitude and will to succeed. She is a dedicated student who takes responsibility for her own academic achievement, and she is kind and helpful to other students as well. 

GCHS – Addison Comley - Senior
Addison is a very hard-working student at GCHS. She can up to 21 hours in dual credit. She has focused on Foods and Business as her pathway and will become dual certified. She has also been a valuable asset to the Lady Lions Soccer program. She is also very active and competes in dance competitions. Addison has focused on the Honors and Dual credit pathways and has worked very hard to help GCHS become a school of excellence. Thank you Addison for your commitment to GCHS.
